
 
 
 

UNIVERSITY OF UTAH 
NAME CHANGES OF PROGRAMS OR ADMINISTRATIVE UNITS 

 
 
 Name changes of existing programs or administrative units are approved 
by the Graduate Council and subsequently by the Academic Senate and the 
Board of Trustees.   Name changes are sent as information items to the Board of 
Regents. 
 To submit a request for name change, complete the following information 
(on a separate sheet) and submit to David Chapman, Dean of the Graduate 
School, 310 Park Building.  The request will be considered at the next scheduled 
meeting of the Graduate Council, which meets monthly during the academic 
year. 
 
 
1. Request  - Briefly describe the change. 

We request that the graduate degree names for the Department of 
Neurobiology and Anatomy be changed from "Anatomy" to 
"Neurobiology and Anatomy". 

 
2. Need - Refer to your program mission.  Indicate why the change is 

justified.  Reference need or demand data if appropriate. 
 The name of the department was changed in 1992 from 'Anatomy' to 

'Neurobiology and Anatomy'.  The degree names were not changed 
at this time.  We request that the degree names be updated to reflect 
the current name of the department. 

 
3. Institutional Impact - Will the proposed recommendation affect enrollments 
 in instructional programs of affiliated departments or programs?  How will 
 the proposed recommendations affect existing administrative structures? 
 What (new) faculty, physical facilities or equipment will be impacted? 
  There is no institutional impact. 
 
4. Costs - What costs are anticipated?  Describe any budgetary impact, including 
 cost savings, on other programs or units within the institution. 
  No cost is anticipated. 
 
5. Practice Elsewhere -  Cite trends in the discipline.  Provide a summary or 
 compilation of names used in peer institutions. 



The norm for this University and others is that the degree name 
corresponds to the name of the department awarding the degree. 
 

6. Changes, if any, in precise names of degrees offered. 
  M.S., M.Phil., and Ph.D. degrees in Anatomy will change to 
  M.S., M.Phil., and Ph.D. degrees in Neurobiology and Anatomy 
 
 
7. Changes, if any, in catalog prefix descriptions, course designations, etc. 
  No changes 
 


